
     Plantation Primary School & Nursery 

                              ‘Love to learn, aspire to achieve ‘ 

  

 

 

 

 

Tel: 0151 487 5678 

plantation.de@knowsley.gov.uk 

www.plantationprimary.com 

 

Plantation Primary  

School & Nursery  

Hollies Road, Halewood, 

Knowsley, L26 0TH 

 
 

 
 

Headteacher: Mr.Simon Hanley,B.Ed(Hons),M.Sc,NPQH, LLE 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upper School Parent Spelling Workshops 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Due to the success of our last parent workshops, we would like to 

invite you to a short spelling workshop/information session to help you 

understand the best ways you can help your child with their spellings 

at home.  

The Upper School workshop, which will be suitable for parents and 

carers of children in Years 4, 5 and 6, will take place on Tuesday 14th 

March 2.40-3.10.  

We look forward to seeing you there. 

Yours Faithfully 

Miss. K. Hughes 

Literacy Co-ordinator. 

 

Please complete the slip below and return to your child’s class teacher 

if you are able to attend The Upper School Parent Spelling 

Workshop 14th March 2.40-3.10. 

Parent/carer signature:________________________ 

Child’s name:_____________________________  

Class:_______________________.  

     


